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From: S - B

Sent: Wednesday 16 November 2022 17:16

To: IFD Public Consultations

Subject: Submission on the Wild Salmon and Sea Trout Tagging Scheme (Amendment)

Regulations 2022 - Thomas Pringle TD

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

A Chara,

| wish to make the following observations on the draft regulations, particularly with regard to the
(Owenea/Owentocker)/Loughros Mér fishery:

e I'd ask that the distribution of the available TAC is returned to a 50/50 basis between the commercial draft
net sector and the angling stakeholders.

¢ That the Commercial Salmon fishing licence fee for the fishery is reduced from the present €545 to below
the previous level of €400 to properly reflect the present commercial viability for the local draft net
fishermen.

e That the open season for the fishery is not constrained to the extent is was in 2022.

Le gach dea-ghui,

Follow me on: Facebook Twitter Instagram Website
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